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Dear Mr Campbell

1 William Street Brisbane
P0 Box 15185 City East
Queensland 4002 Australia
Telephone +61 7 3719 7000
Email ThePremier@premiersrnqld.gov.au
Website wwwthepremierqldgov.au

Thank you for your letter of 1 August 2017 regarding the reconstruction of the Bicentennial
Bikeway as part of the Queens Wharf Development. I have been requested to reply to you on
behalf of the Premier and Minister for the Arts.

As the issue you have raised falls within the responsibility of the Minister for State Development
and Minister for Natural Resources and Mines, the Honourable Dr Anthony Lynham MP, I have
taken the liberty of forwarding your letter to his office for consideration.

Again, thank you for taking the time to write to the Premier.

Yours sincerely

PETER NIBBS
DIRECTOR OF POLICY


